
May 31, 2024 
 

Pixley Irrigation District Water Operations update: for May 31, 2024 

 

Pixley will be charging the system today and tomorrow. The office is now taking water orders 
for irrigation demand only for Sunday 6/02/2024. This water will most likely be only for 24hrs, 
like last weekend. We will not know until tomorrow afternoon if we will have water for Monday. 

 

As always, if there are any questions please call the office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kirk Masters, 

Water Resource Superintendent 
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